
     Election Board Vacancy 

 

  Four Election Marshals 

One Year Term 
(YAN-23-026)  

 

According to Section 1 of the amended Election Ordinance, there are 

certain qualifications you must meet to be a member of the Election 

Board.  The qualifications are outlined below:  
 

1) No member of the Election Board may (1) be a candidate for the 

Tribal Office; 

2) You cannot be employed within the Yavapai-Apache Nation Tribal 

Court; 

3) Must have no misdemeanor conviction within the last five (5) 

years; 

4) Must have no felony conviction within the last fifteen (15) years. 

 
The Election Ordinance was amended by Resolution 101-16 and was 

approved on May 12, 2016. 

 

Those who are interested may submit a letter of interest to Human 

Resources no later than Friday, March 24, 2023 by 12 pm.  

 

 


